
 

 
 

RIDGWAY AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
SAFETY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

December 19, 2019 
 
The December Safety Committee Meeting was held in the Conference Room at the 
Superintendent’s Office at 8:48 am on December 19, 2019. Those present were: Jim 
Delhunty, Donna Sidelinger, Jane Skraba and Amy Ellis. 
  
After the call to order, Mr. Delhunty made a motion to approve the Safety Committee 
minutes from the October 15, 2019 meeting. Mrs. Skraba seconded the motion. All ayes 
from the committee. 
 
Mr. Delhunty said he was notified that they could not hear the fire alarm in the Distant 
Learning Lab at the High School.  He said he would put someone in there the next time 
they have a fire drill and see how it is. 
 
Mr. Delhunty advised the boiler inspection and the asbestos inspections were both 
complete and went well. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Mrs. Skraba made a motion to adjourn at 9:05 am 
and Mrs. Sidelinger seconded the motion.  All ayes from the committee. 
 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 28, 2020 at 8:30 am in the 
conference room at the Superintendents’ office. 
 


